
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/20/2013 11:37:50 AM

Subject: Adult Ed

Wilma with the State Dept. of Education called to find out the status of the document that was dropped off on Feb. 25.  
She said the Governor had to review and approve.  Her number is 734.8071.  Can someone call her today?
 
It looks to be NRN in FM on March 4 logged to Baker.
 
Thanks,
Katherine
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